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 I am against the passage of SB 210. Since voting by mail in the year 2000, 

Oregonians have successfully voted and have done so without fraud. To make it as 

easy as possible to vote creates more opportunities for the voting public to exercise 

their vote. I believe in the system and am against the current federal administration’s 

attempt along with their lackeys to take us back to an earlier time before electronic 

voter registration and the public’s ability to vote by mail. 


